
From:  
Sent: 23 June 2022 16:43
To: Planning <planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk>
Subject: Re: NYM/2022/0299
Importance: High
 
Dear Mr.Muir,
 
Further to our telephone conversation this afternoon regarding the siting of our shepherds huts,I
confirm that we are happy to withdraw our application for the second hut by the footpath in
favour of just siting one hut at the top of the field as discussed.
We understand and accept that should we wish to place a second hut at a later date we would
have to re-apply.
We thank you for your time with this matter and would like to assure you that as far as the issue
of providing some screening is concerned we will of course do what is required and be guided by
yourselves.
If you have any further queries please don’t hesitate to ring - is the best mobile to
get me on
Kind Regards,
 
Mike Parry.
 

On 10 Jun 2022, at 14:46, planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk wrote:
 
Reference: NYM/2022/0299. 
The North York Moors National Park Authority Planning Service welcomes public
engagement in all aspects of its work. You have received this email in relation to
a current planning matter. The attached correspondence contains important
information which you are advised to retain for your records. If you have any
queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. When replying it's best to quote our
reference number, which is included in the attached letter.
Kind regards
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Chris France
Chris France
Director of Planning
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley, York YO62 5BP 
Tel: 01439 772700 
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk
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CONFIDENTIALITY: The contents of this message are the views of the
author, not necessarily the views of the North York Moors National Park
Authority. This is a private message intended for the named addressee(s)
only. Its contents may be confidential.
If you have received this message in error please reply to say so and then
delete the message. Any use, copying, disclosure or distribution by anyone
other than the addressee is forbidden.
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk
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